
								


Secretary: 	Bluebell Cottage


										Veryan Green


										Truro


										TR2 5QQ


										 28th October 2015	











Dear Sarah,





Ref: PA15/09268 - Nearwater, Polvarth Road, St Mawes TR2 5AY














The Roseland Plan Planning Assessment Group has assessed this planning application against the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan and notes that it is in conformity with The Plan. 














Yours sincerely,


 





 S J Wagstaff





PP J Smith, Chair, Roseland Plan Steering Group
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